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Members present
Kelly Barrera, Tommy Allen, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough

Meeting called to order at 9:01 AM

1. CALL TO ORDER BY THE SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT 
    OF SCHOOLS
    Mr. Forson attended the AVID National Demo visit held at Gamble Rogers 
    Middle School Friday, February 21.  He stated GRMS will serve as an AVID 
    National Demonstration School.  He thanked the Human Resources 
    department for a well organized and successful teacher recruitment fair 
    held at Allen D. Nease High School on Saturday, February 22.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
    4.01 Attendance Zoning Discussion presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive 
            Director for Planning and Government Relations

5. PUBLIC COMMENT
    There were no public comments.

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT OF
    SCHOOLS
    Mr. Allen commented Bartram Trail High School has been a leader with regard to 
    absorbing growth over the past few years.

    Mr. Mignon expressed his appreciation for what the District has done regarding
    the half-cent sales surtax.

    Mrs. Slough applauded the finance department and their attention to detail
    as they have managed the growth.

    Mrs. Barrera thanked the finance, operations, and government relations
    teams for the hard work.

    Mr. Forson noted that attendance zoning is a labor-intensive process.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 10:09 AM
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